
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: brandon boone; Chuck Johnston
Subject: RE: ABO SWD 2 work plan
Date: Friday, October 20, 2017 3:46:00 PM

Mr. Boone:
 
Thank you for the additional information.  NMOCD still will require additional depths to complete
delineation for the area represented by SP4 and SP9 for 1RP-4817.
 
Olivia
 

From: brandon boone [mailto:bboone.epi@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 2:55 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Chuck Johnston <cjohnston@vnrenergy.com>
Subject: Re: ABO SWD 2 work plan
 
Olivia,
 
The delineation was prompted by the state land office. We sampled all four corners seeing if there
was contamination and at sp4 is a low point where water gathers.  And sp9 we met refusal we were
unable to get any deeper with our equipment. 
 
Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 20, 2017, at 14:44, Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us> wrote:

Mr. Johnston:
 
Please address these concerns regarding the workplan for 1RP-4817:

Vertical delineation at SP4 and SP9 is not considered complete. Is there a
plan to finish vertical delineation?
SP4 is not located in a visibly impacted area on Figure 3. Is there a rationale?

 
Thanks,
Olivia
 
From: brandon boone [mailto:bboone.epi@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 12:42 PM
To: Chuck Johnston <cjohnston@vnrenergy.com>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
<Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: ABO SWD 2 work plan
 
All,
 
Sorry sent the wrong file, attached is the report with the signed C-141 attached to the
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work plan.
 
--
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